United Speed Contest Sanction

USCS Sprints and 600 RAINED OUT at Senoia Re-scheduled

Senoia, GA - August 18, 2018 - The USCS Outlaw Thunder sprint cars and USCS 600 Sprint Car Series mini sprint have
been rained out on Saturday night 8/18 at Senoia Raceway. The event has been re-scheduled for Saturday, Septemebr
8th.

The next USCS event is set for next Saturday night 8/25 at Lexington 104 Speedway in Lexington, TN.
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